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Additional information regarding the Project is available at www.sfcta.org/FolsomRamp
Project inquiries may be directed to: info@sfcta.org or 415-593-1655

beginning

Beginning early morning on Tuesday, September 23, 2014, the portion of the Fremont and Folsom Street  
Off-Ramp fromWestbound Interstate 80 in SanFrancisco leading to Folsom Street will be closed for 
approximately 6 months through March 2015. The ramp leading to northbound Fremont Street will 
remain open throughout construction.

The closure of the ramp is required to realign the off-ramp to create a new roadway configuration that
will better balance the needs of pedestrians, bicyclists, vehicular traffic, trucks and transit vehicles. 

The map on the opposite side of this flyer shows suggested alternate routes that may be used during the  
ramp closure.


